
 

 Dear Faculty and Staff, 

The NYC Department of Consumer and Worker Protection has issued a Workers' Bill of Rights document, detailing essential 
workplace protections for all employees. You can access the document online here: Workers' Bill of Rights 

We encourage you to carefully review the bulletin to familiarize yourself with your rights. It is available in multiple 
languages on the Know Your Rights at Work main webpage here. Should you have any questions or concerns about these 
provisions, please feel free to contact Human Resources at humanresources@ccny.cuny.edu. 

Thank you for your attention to this important update. 
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